Alexander Goehr’s participation in this evening’s concert
was made possible with the cooperation of the Faculty of
Music at the University of Toronto. New Music Concerts
is especially grateful to Professor Edward Laufer for his
invaluable assistance in preparing for this event.
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Alexander Gochr is the Wilma and Clifford Smith
Visitor in Music at the Faculty of Music University of
Toronto. While in Toronto Mr. Goehr will participate
in the following free public events:

Monday January 21, 3:10 p.m.
Room 130, Edward Johnson Building
Lecture: “Using Models”

Tuesday January 22, 7:00 p.m.
Room 330, Edward Johnson Building
Composition Forum: Mr. Goehr will discuss his music

Friday January 25, 8:00 p.m.

Walter Hall, Edward Johnson Building
Concert of chamber music by Alexander Goehr
performed by students and alumni

For more information about these Faculty of Music
events call 416 978-3742.



